
Date of Meeting 14 January 2018

Lead Member Jill Haynes – Lead Member for Adult Services

Subject of Report Tricuro: Shareholder Viability Assessment Report

Recommendation At its meeting on 20 December, the Tricuro Executive Shareholder 
Group considered the Tricuro Shareholder Viability Assessment report.  
As a result of the discussion the Group recommended that the two future 
shareholders confirm their commitment to the provision of quality care 
for the residents of Dorset and commit to supporting the Commissioners 
to develop their strategic vision with Tricuro.

The Shadow Executive Committee is therefore invited to consider the 
recommendation.

Appendices / 
Background Papers See attached minute for details.

 


